


F. Pending Business:

1. Annex Expansion - The new annex space needs some modifying to meet our needs
and the Director will seek a construction company to begin renovations as soon as possible.
Hopefully it is ready by the time school resumes. It will help that existing doors, door frames
and cabinets will be re-used. Annex 1 and 2 will be connected by double doors.

G. New Business:

1. E-Rate and grant funding. - Opportunities for grant funds to libraries have increased
since the pandemic. Many require libraries to participate in "e-rate" in order to receive grant
funds. Erate requires that libraries filter their public internet access which DDL does not do.
The Director is looking into this and will have more information at the August meeting.

H. Public Comment - No Public

|._ Board Member Comments- no comments, though board members explored the new annex
space.

J. _Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 5:36PM having completed the agenda.

Next Regular Meetings: August 12, 2021, 5:00 PM at the DDL Annex 2

September 9, 2021, 5;00PM at DLL Annex 2

Respectfully submitted by Bill Fullmer, Secretary



